

High Storrs Road, Sheffield, S11 7LG 0114 266 3137

Head Teacher: Mrs Emma Hardy enquiries@ecclesall.sheffield.sch.uk www.ecclesallprimary.co.uk

10th May 2024



Dear Parents/Carers,

Tropical Butterfly House visit

Reception children will be visiting the Tropical Butterfly House on Friday, 14th June 2024. The children will need to be in the classroom for the usual time of 8.50 am so we can register the children and be on the coach in good time to set off for the butterfly house. We will leave the butterfly house at 2.00pm to arrive back at school for 3.00pm.

Our visit will include two quided education sessions:

- 1. Mini-beasts (which is the topic for Summer 2) and
- 2. Animal Senses, Tropical Habitats & Adaptations.

All children will be provided with a school packed lunch. Please bring a rucksack, a drink and provide a healthy snack to have on arrival at the butterfly house. They will also need suitable footwear and outdoor clothing for walking round the butterfly house, and must bring a waterproof jacket in case of rain, and a sun hat and sun cream if the weather is fine.

This is our main trip of the year and the cost of the visit to the Tropical Butterfly House is £19.80 per child. To give permission for your child to visit the Tropical Butterfly House, make payment and a sandwich choice, please log on to Parentpay. If you are unable to pay, please contact the school office. We would appreciate if all parents could respond by the 24^{th} May 2024 to give the kitchen time to order the sandwich ingredients.

If you have any further questions, please see a member of the Reception team.

Kind regards,

Mrs Ramsey, Mrs Goodwin, Miss Bourne and Mrs Hoole **Reception Teachers**